
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

RYE SELECT BOARD 

 

A quorum of the Rye Select Board will attend the Long Range Planning Public Forum at 6:30 p.m. 

on Wednesday, September 27, 2023, at the Rye Junior High School, 501 Washington Road, Rye, 

NH. Hence, per RSA Chapter 91-A this will be a “meeting” of the Select Board.  The Select Board 

will review and consider the Long Range Planning minutes as the minutes of its “meeting”. 

   

Posted 9-26-23 

        Rye Select Board 

         


